
Maintenance Report-Sackville Curling Club 
This year (2019/2920) has been pretty quiet with regards to maintenance at the Club. 

We have had a few Plumbing issues over the year with complaints of sewer smells, taps running 
continually and running up the water bill slightly and taps leaking in kitchen, which were 
replaced. We also had to have a couple of toilets repaired due to them running continually. 

We have had a couple of windstorms which has resulted in some siding being torn off, which 
have been repaired by Oliver Earle. 

We had a 40-gallon hot water tank installed this Spring so that we can turn the boiler off for the 
summer months and use the electric to heat the water. 

Myles has advised that there is a brine leak which will need to be repaired before our curling 
season starts again. 

Replacement of light bulbs has been ongoing all year. 

Kathy Best, Maintenance Director 
  


